
A Celebration to Remember 

 

Dear APCR Members, 

I hope this message finds you well as we transition into the fall and recruitment season. I am 

excited to share updates on the progress we're making toward the 73rd Annual Meeting of the 

Association of Academic Radiology (AAR), scheduled for March 10th - 14th, 2025, in Los 

Angeles. 

This upcoming meeting promises to be the best yet! Mark your calendars, pack your bags, and 

get ready for an unforgettable experience in Los Angeles as we come together to celebrate the 

APCR's 25 years of dedication. 

Here are a few key points to keep in mind: 

Special Events: A Milestone Celebration: APCR Marks Its 25th Anniversary: Next 

year’s AAR meeting promises to be particularly special as we celebrate the 25th 

Anniversary of the APCR (Association of Program Coordinators in Radiology). Amanda 

Hicks and Samantha Schnitzer, along with the Special Events committee, have been 

working tirelessly to ensure that our 25th APCR anniversary at the AAR meeting is the 

best yet. This milestone represents a quarter-century of commitment and excellence in the 

field of Program Coordinators. The anniversary will be filled with festivities, and we 

invite you to join us in commemorating this significant achievement. Whether you have 

been with APCR for many years or are new to the association, there is no better time to 

connect and celebrate our shared successes. 

 

Joint APCR Committee Efforts: The Special Events Committee and other APCR 

committees have organized an exciting lineup of social events to ensure you have a 

fantastic time in Los Angeles! The 25th Anniversary celebrations of the APCR will be a 

major highlight, featuring special gatherings, entertainment, and numerous opportunities 

to raise a glass in honor of this remarkable milestone. Additionally, please review the 

RSNA Liaison report to appreciate the time and enthusiasm our various committees have 

dedicated to making this meeting a success.  

 

Unmatched Educational Sessions: Amanda Hicks has worked diligently to create an 

agenda packed with informative sessions, workshops, and presentations. You can look 

forward to cutting-edge insights into the latest trends and innovations in our field. This 

year’s event promises to deliver unparalleled educational opportunities for every 

attendee, from keynote speeches by APCR Past President leaders to hands-on breakfast 



workshops. Check out the Fall newsletter prepared by the Professional Development 

Committee for a detailed schedule of the sessions. 

 

• Why You Should Attend: Beyond learning, this is your chance to network with peers, 

build new collaborations, and deepen your connections with other Program Coordinators 

in our field. Whether you're a seasoned program coordinator or just starting your journey, 

you'll find a welcoming community eager to share ideas and celebrate achievements.  

As we approach the event, please stay connected by checking your emails for updates and 

further communications. I look forward to seeing many of you in Los Angeles and to all that we 

will accomplish together at AAR.  

Warm regards, 

Angela Huff, APCR President 
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